
August Director’s Newsletter 
 

Well, we made it through another month!!  Thank you all for being so supportive and 
understanding as we implement new policies and procedures to ensure the health and safety to 
all that enter our building.   Your cooperation and support makes it very easy for us to respond 
to new information quickly and seamlessly. 
 
We have 3 water days left this summer: 8/3, 8/10 and 8/17.  Please make sure to send your 
child in their swimsuit.  We also ask that you have a full change of clothes and a towel. 
 
You should have already received a note if your child will be changing classrooms on August 
26th.  We will not be hosting a Meet the Teacher night this year.  I will send out an email on 
Monday that will discuss how we will handle meeting the teacher this year.  We look forward to 
this event each year but we must put the health and safety of our families first.  
 
Even though this year looks different, we will make sure that it is still special and fun for all our 
kiddos at BBA!!!! 
 
Please continue to wear a mask and do drop off at the door of the classrooms.  Please help us 
by reminding your spouse, grandparents, aunts/uncles or anyone who will be picking your child 
up from BBA. 
 
We have one last month of summer and we plan on making it fun.  Thanks and have a great 
month!! 
 
-Kristen 


